# Prison Governors Association

Representing: The Prison Governors of the United Kingdom since 1987



PGA Office: Room 1.12, Clive House 70 Petty France, London, SW1H 4EX

**PGA Officers:** 

President Vice President Finance Officer National Officers Andrea Albutt Vacant Shaun Williamson John Attard **Dave Hoskins Duncan Scales** 

Telephone: 0300 047 5781 Fax: 0300 047 6858

james.bryant01@hmps.gsi.gov.uk Fmail: Website:

www. prison-governors-association.org.uk

@PGA\_Prisons

## **Bulletin 691**

### 9 September 2016

#### Dear Colleagues,

#### <u>Prison Service Pay Review Body - Evidence</u>

Members will be aware that annually at this time of year the PGA submits written evidence to the Prison Service Pay Review Body (PSPRB).

Following last year's Annual Conference's mandate to continue to engage with the PSPRB, that evidence is currently being prepared and the National Executive Committee thought it appropriate to ask the membership how they would like to see the arguments developed this vear?

As is now the "norm", the Government has restricted the amount of any potential pay rise to 1% of the total pay budget.

How would you like to see the PGA bid for a share of this money? Simply one percent for everyone, targeted awards for certain groups or pay-bands of staff, how would you support colleagues on closed grades, etc.?

Last year's evidence is included with this bulletin to illustrate previous arguments.

Any suggestions/thoughts should be emailed back to the office where James will collate them and forward them to Dave Hoskins who leads on this work.

Andrea Albutt President

John Attard **National Officer**  **Dave Hoskins National Officer**  **Duncan Scales National Officer**